
September 17, 2007
 
Canada Border Services Agency,

I am writing to express my deep concern at the unjust arrest and detention of Alison Bodine. Ali-
son is a wonderful person who has done nothing wrong. It would appear she is being framed up 
and targeted for her political beliefs and activism.
 
Alison is known throughout Vancouver BC and Canada for her antiwar organizing and social 
justice activities. Prior to the search of Alison’s vehicle, which contained many political leaflets, 
posters, newspaper and pamphlets, Alison had never been denied entry into Canada.
 
I am calling on Canada Border Services Agency to DROP ANY AND ALL CHARGES 
AGAINST ALISON, and to restore her full rights to travel between the US and Canada. We will 
not accept this harassment of activists. We demand our full, democratic rights to be respected.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jane Cutter
Coordinator,
Seattle Coalition to Act Now to Stop War and End Racism (ANSWER)


